
Mr. Georg• s. Gardner 
Yang / Gardner and Associates, Inc. 
135 East 4Jth Street, New York, New York 
10017 
Dear Mr. Gardner: 

Thank you for your letter of Dec. 29, sorry that I hav• b••n 
out of th• States for the last thirty days, fhense the tardy reply. I will begin 
immediatly to secure a collection of slides pretaining to the stone working 
experiments. Unfortunatley, since I am working on the experiments I have no 
opertunity to take pictures. I was in hopes that during a recent filming 
sequence that there would be color slides available from the University, but 
find that they were made in black and whit• to be used for advertising the color 
movies. I do have some on skinning a bear at the jrasshopp•r Site using stone 
skinning tools, also a series of completed artifacts. Sine• time is of th• 
exsence I will send a selection fQr your approval. 

Sincerely Yours Don Crabtree 


